
February 2, 2021 

The lockdowns are doing more harm than good. The collateral damage done by lockdowns is 

far greater than the virus itself.  The statistics are out now and small businesses are not the 

driving force behind the spread of this virus. It’s most prevalent in long term care and retirement 

homes. This is where the government should focus their efforts. Not small business. 

Please open up our economy!! We need our small and medium sized businesses!! They are 

critical!! 

Thank you for your time. 

Regards 

Irma LeBlanc 

 


